
Town of Eleanor 
Park Information 

 

The parks will open certain areas on June 1st.   
 

General Information 
-Follow social distancing guidelines and remain six feet apart. 

-No more than 25 people are permitted in one general area at a time. 
-Avoid touching your face. 

-Restrooms will ONLY be open on days a shelter is rented.  These days will vary, so please be 
aware that restroom facilities may not be available during your visit unless you are a renter. 

 

Playground Equipment 
-A maximum of 25 people are permitted on the playground at one time. 

-Please be courteous to others and limit your time on the playground when others are waiting. 
-The playground is NOT being sanitized on a daily basis. Please bring your own hand sanitizer 
with you while on the playground. Utilize the hand sanitizer before and after using each piece 

of equipment. 
 

Basketball Courts & Tennis Courts 
-All basketball courts will remain closed until further notice. 

-Tennis courts will be open once painting and repairs have been completed.  Gameplay must 
be limited to two individuals only with no other spectators inside the fenced area. 

 

Grass Fields 
-No other contact sports are permitted, such as soccer, football, etc. 

 

Picnic Shelters 
-All shelter rules are not optional and must be adhered to for continued operation. 

-Shelters are available for rent beginning June 1st by calling 304-586-2319. 
-It is the responsibility of the renter to guarantee no more than 25 people will be at the shelter 

at any time. This is the maximum permitted at this time. 
-Renters are required to bring their own hand sanitizer. 

-The shelter and restrooms will be cleaned prior to each rental. 
 

Baseball Fields 
-Youth softball and baseball is scheduled to begin on June 8th. 

-Final guidance by the state has not been received, information will be released as soon as the 
town has them. 

-Fields are closed until June 8th. 
 

Disc Golf / Hiking / Biking Trails / Archery Range 
-All of these areas are open but the general social distancing and individual group numbers 

must be followed. 


